
 
 
 
 

PELICAN LAKESHORE OWNERS ASSOCIATION 
NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING OF MEMBERS 

 
11 a.m., Saturday, July 28, 2018 
Orr American Legion Post 480 

Orr, MN  55771 
 

[Arrive prior to 11am to give us time to check in those attending] 
 

The annual meeting of the Members of the Pelican Lakeshore Owners Association, a Minnesota nonprofit corporation, will 
be held at the Orr American Legion Post 480, in Orr, Minnesota, commencing at 11 a.m., on Saturday, July 28, 2018.  A 
luncheon hosted by the Association will follow immediately after the conclusion of the meeting. An agenda for the meeting 
follows: 
 

1. Welcome and Introductory Remarks 
 
2. Treasurer’s Report on Financial Condition  
 
3. President’s Report and Updates 
 
4. Guest Speaker – North St. Louis Soil and Water Conversation District – Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) 
 
5. Question and Answer Session 
 
6. Election of Directors 
 
7. Adjourn and Luncheon 

 
A luncheon hosted by the Association will follow immediately after the conclusion of the meeting. If you did not respond 
already, please RSVP whether you are planning on attending the meeting and/or the luncheon (or not), including the number 
of attendees, via mail to PLOA, P.O. Box 52, Orr, MN 55771 or by email at info@pelicanlakeshoreowners.org. 
 


